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CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
MARCH 28, 2000 

SPECIAL MEETING 
MINUTES 

PRESENT AND ACTING: 

COMMISSIONER EARL HUNT 
COMMISSIONER TRUMAN GRANT 
COMMISSIONER DUANE CAPPS 

MATT FUQUA, County Attorney 
GAIL O'BRYAN, Administrative Assistant 

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Truman Grant for the purpose 
of ranking road superintendent applicants. 

Matt Fuqua, County Attorney reported the Board did not have to follow the 
County's Personnel recruitment policy since it was not adopted by the Board nor 
was it signed. Mr. Fuqua also stated the road superintendent position was 
excluded by the union as a management position. 

Commissioner Capps asked about a job description regarding supervisory 
experience. Commissioner Hunt reported a job description was posted at the 
road department, however, it didn't address supervisory experience, it just 
required being able to operate all equipment. 

Each Commissioner presented their recommendations for interview as follows: 

Commissioner Hunt 

Delbert Darryl Melvin 
James Young 
Harold Pickron 

Commissioner Capps 

Charles Boutwell 
James Young 
James Earl Whitfield 
Ted Attaway 

Commissioner Grant 

Charles Boutwell 
Delbert Darryl Melvin 
Harold Pickron 

The Board by consensus agreed to interview Delbert Darryl Melvin, James 
Young, Charles Boutwell and Harold Pickron since they received 2 votes each. 
The Board scheduled the interviews, contingent upon all commissioners being 
present, for Tuesday, April 4, 2000 at 1:00 P.M. 

There being no further business, the Board did adjourn. 
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